
WEATHER ADVISORY NO. 10 FINAL

For: Northeast Monsoon
Issued at: 11:00 AM, 31 January 2025

The Northeast Monsoon is now less likely to bring significant heavy rainfall over the country. However, it
will continue to bring cloudy skies with rains over Cagayan Valley, Cordillera Administrative Region,
Aurora, and Quezon in the next 24 hours. PAGASA Regional Services Divisions will continue to issue
local thunderstorm advisories and heavy rainfall warnings as needed. With this development, this is the
final advisory.
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